
   

 

 

          

 

August 15, 2022 
 
 
Mikayla Vaba 
California State Clearinghouse 
1400 10th Street, #12 
Sacramento, CA 95814  
 
RE: Notice of completion/Notice of Availability Extension of the Draft Environmental 

Impact Report for the Duke Warehouse at Slover and Alder Project (SCH # 
201120526)    

 
 
Dear Ms. Vaba,  
  

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the San Bernardino County has granted a 7-day 

extension of the review comment period on the Draft Environmental Impact Report (DEIR) for the 

proposed Duke Warehouse Project (above referenced project); therefore, an additional 7 days 

will be added, updating, and extending the public review period due date from August 15, 2022, 

to August 22, 2022. 

Thank you.  

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Aron Liang, Planning Manager 
 
Cc: PROJ-2021-00081 

 
 
 
 

Land Use Services Department 
Planning 

David Doublet 
Director 
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